
13th December 2019 Newsletter 
Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  

We would like to update you on the recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.   

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS 

|| TELECONFERENCES | TEAM UPDATES 

We would like to thank you again for your continued help and support! 
 

 Abi Chandrakumar      David Werring      Peter Rothwell      Iain McGurgan      Michelle Wilson 

     Study Co-ordinator         Chief Investigator       Co-Chief Investigator        Research Fellow             BP co-ordinator 

 Total recruitment: 27 participants 

 Recruitment target: 112 partici-

pants 

 Well done to and team from Royal 

Preston for consenting their first 

participant! 

 Great work from Kings and team 

from Kings who have recruited 

their fifth participant, and are now 

joint top recruiters with UCLH! 

Fantastic work! 

 Many thanks to those who attended the investigator’s meeting. The meeting was a 

great success.  

 Due to unforeseen circumstances, the teleconference scheduled for 17th December 

has been cancelled.  

 The next teleconferences will be held on Tuesday 7th January  at 1.30pm 

 There will be some changes to the PROHIBIT-ICH team as Shahena is on maternity 

leave and Abi is leaving the team on December 20th. Professor David Werring will 

send an email around in the new year to keep everyone posted. 

 

The PROHIBIT-ICH team wish you a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year! 

AMENDMENT PROGRESS 

 England & Wales have both HRA Approval and 

REC Favourable Opinion for the Substantial 

Amendment.  

 Emails were sent to sites on the 28th November. 

 Scotland have REC Favourable Opinion and are 

awaiting HRA Approval.  

TOP TIPS AND REMINDERS 

 Please could all sites complete eCRFs for Base-

line and 3 month follow ups, including CRF sign 

off – we don’t want any missing data! 


